
Sheinberg, Samuel I. 

From: HSRHelp 
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 2:16 PM 
To: Walsh, Kathryn E.; Berg, Karen E.; Shaffer, Kristin; Sheinberg, Samuel I.; Six, Anne; Whitehead, Nora; 

Fetterman, Michelle 
Subject: FW: HSR Filing Attachment Set Up 

From: Musick, Vesselina <vmusick@ftc.gov> 
Sent: Wednesda , June 14, 2023 2: 16:21 PM 
To: 
Cc: e p < e p c.gov> 
Subject: RE: HSR Filing Attachment Set Up 

CONTROLLED 

Hello-
We prefer to have the original and the translation in the same attachment, w ith a note in the attachment description 
stating that the translation is appended at the end of the original document. Thank you for checking. 
Best, 
Vesselina 
Vesselina Musick 
Attorney I Federal Trade Commission I Premerger Notification Office 
Direct +1 202.3 2 6.2307 I Email: vmusick@ftc.gov Iwww.ftc.gov 

C-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: HSRHelp <HSRHelp@ftc.gov> 
Subject: HSR Filing Attachment Set Up 

I have a minor formatt ing question. When submitting a translation of a foreign language document, would you prefer 
that it be appended to the back of the original (origina l and translation wou ld both be in one attachment), with both 
referenced in the attachment description or would you prefer that the translation be submitted as a separate 
attachment? I know that this is probably a minor point and you might not care which way they are presented, but I w ill 
have a number of such documents to submit, and so I want to get it right. 
Thanks, 

From: 
Sent: nes ay, une , 
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